
 

 

13/09/24 

Hi. Just a quick round up of our first week. In maths we have looked at the 
number 1. We have drawn it and found 1 in the provision. We have 
compared it to the number 2 so we can identify 1 as a solo number. We 
have sung lots of nursery rhymes, listened really well in phonics for our 
sound games and listened to different stories. We have been in the 
provision (classroom areas) and explored well. Just a few reminders please: 
Books- please send your books in, we change them on a Monday, 
Wednesday and Friday. Please sign the diary to show that you have read 
with your child. If it isn't signed, it won’t be changed unfortunately, this is a 
whole school approach. Please try and order your child's lunch at home 
and talk about what you have ordered with them, so they are aware. Please 
make sure earrings are a small plain stud and not worn on PE days - 
Tuesday and Thursday. Have a great weekend :) 

Thank you 

Miss Till and Mrs Procter 

 


